MOCK BEPC Collège de la Retraite-Yaoundé Année scolaire 2018-2019 B.P. 159 Tél: 243 58 86 54 Noms:_ Yaoundé Prénoms: Durée: 2H **ENGLISH EPREUVE:** Form: 3e N° de table Signature du Surveillant Ne rien écrire ici Answer all the questions on this paper. Ne rien écrire ici AND NOTE OF THE RESIDENCE OF THE SECOND SECO /20 SECTION A/ GRAMMAR / 10 MARKS 1x5=5 marks I. Rewrite these sentences, following the instructions in the brackets. 1. "Gilbert, I want you here and now!" our grandmother shouted. (Turn into the reported speech). 2. If you were kind to her, she would help you. (Write in the first conditional) 3. You will not be re-admitted into Collège de la Retraite next year. You pass your B.E.P.C exam. (Use a linking word to join the sentences). 4. I am a good student, ____? (supply a correct tag) (turn into passive) 5. The principal is making a speech to the students. II. Match the sentences that go together. Copy your answers on the spaces provided. /2,5 marks i) who cannot drive a car? a) The driver did all he could b) Have you ever seen a mechanic ii) to find out their HIV status. iii) whether they are HIV positive or not. c) The car was not well repaired d) People are sometimes afraid iv) but the car fell in the gutter. v) so it still gave some trouble. e) The men are anxious to know 2 -

III. Give the correct form of the words in brackets in the following	lowing sentences. 2,5 marks
a) - Students can understand lessons better by	quiet in class. (keep)
b) - Joseph(fall) asleep in class and _	(not to wake) up
until the teacher knocked him on the head.	
c) - I have not like this fo	or a long time (feel)
d) - The girl is walking	_ because she is tired (slow)
e) - The woman at	the child for an hour (shout)
SECTION B. VOCABULARY	Y/10 Marks
I. Circle the word or expression in the brackets that is near sentences.	rest in meaning to the underlined one in the 5 marks
a) – If you want to succeed you must keep at your studies. (s	stop working / add work / continue working)
b) - My plan to travel to France fell through because it was succeeded)	as not well supported. (disappeared / failed /
d) – The commonwealth day is celebrated <u>annually</u> . (yearly man was <u>entranced</u> by the beauty of the model. (seduced / a	• •
e) - The young man was entranced by the beauty of the mod	del. <i>(seduced / attached / distracted)</i>
II. Complete thefollowing sentences with the opposite of the	word in brackets. 0,5x5=2,5mks
1. Climate change is a serious consequence of	(afforestation)
2. She comes from a veryfar	mily. (wealthy)
3. It is notto find a decent job in this c	country. (difficult)
4. You need to wear your pullover, it's too	outside.(hot)
5. Life at home during holiday is very	(interesting)

III. Circle the word whose underlined sound is pronounced differently.0,5x5=2,5mks

a)	head-	pair-	dare-	bear.
b)	ear-	hear-	here-	pear_
c)	character-	cheese-	church-	choose.
d)	tou <u>gh</u> -	though-	rough-	deaf.
e)	house-	hope-	honour-	home.

C/ READING COMPREHENSION / 10 MARKS

Read the following passage carefully, and then answer the questions below it, using simple English sentences and as far as possible your own words.

Does the word "wife" mean slave?

Véronique Hinsou is a secondary school student. Here are her ideas about what marriage shouldn't be.

"A woman doesn't marry a man to lose her freedom, but unfortunately this is what has been going on since the creation of Adam and Eve. I choose one example where both the man and the woman work at a post-office. At twelve o'clock they come back home very tired. The wife goes to the kitchen to prepare lunch and the man remains in the living-room sitting in an armchair with his legs crossed and reading the newspaper. Why is that? Why can't the man help his wife in the kitchen? The wife isn't a cook. I agree that is partly her job, but the man also can help her in the kitchen. He can wash the dishes. He can set the table or warm the soup, etc... Moreover, when the wife is cooking, if one of the children starts crying the man calls out his wife saying, "Hey, Mrs., come and see your child, he's crying." Isn't the child his too? Then the husband should look after the child as'well."

QUESTIONS

1. In Véronique's opinion, what does a woman lose when she gets married?	/2 marks
2. Why are the husband and the wife both tired at twelve o'clock?	/2 marks
3. What is the husband doing while his wife is cooking in the kitchen?	/2 marks
4. Does your father help your mother at home? Give an example of what he of	ften does. /2 marks
5. Would you like to marry someone who doesn't help you doing housework? Ju	ustify. /2marks

SECTION D:

ESSAY WRITING

/ 10 MARKS

Write a good composition of 180-200 words on ANY ONE of the following topics.

1 - What kind of person would you like to marry? Describe him / here
2 - Write a letter to your friend Markez in Guadeloupe, inviting him to come and visit you and your family in your country. Tell him about what you plan to do when he comes, the tourist sites you will visit and the food you will eat. Your name is NATOU and your address is General College, P.O Box 2005, Mbembe.
3 – Students should be beaten in school. Do you agree?